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Request for Proposals (RFP) Award Announcement 
2024 Continuum of Care King County Consolidated Rapid Rehousing RFP  

RFP Issued: November 30, 2023 

Summary of RFP Goals 

Guided by KCRHA’s Theory of Change, the 2024 CoC King County Consolidated RRH RFP is 
intended to identify an agency to assume responsibility for the ongoing CoC King County 
Consolidated RRH program. The KCRHA awarded funds to organizations that will: 

• Ensure individuals, youth and young adults, and/or families receive ongoing support 
services and operating funds which help residents achieve housing stability and maintain 
as much independence as possible, 

• Ensure all RRH households meet HUD’s definition of “literally homeless” at time of intake. 
• Provide services grounded in housing first, trauma-informed, wellbeing and person-

centered services, 
• Demonstrates how they include or plan to include people with lived expertise of 

homelessness and disability in policy and program development, and 
• Advance equity for Black, Indigenous, and other people of color as well as individuals 

who identify as LGBTQ+ and individuals with disabilities. 

Awarded Agency Contract Period 2024 Award* 
Neighborhood House April 1, 2024 – September 30, 2024 $ 649,000.00 
Lutheran Community 
Services Northwest 

April 1, 2024 – September 30, 2024 $ 534,910.00 

African Community Housing 
and Development 

April 1, 2024 – September 30, 2024 $ 534,910.00 

* The awarded amounts are based on the entire Period of Performance for this program (10/01/23 – 09/30/24) and 
will be prorated for the contract period.   
Additionally, these are estimated funding dates and funding amounts, and both are subject to change. Visit 
kcrha.org regularly for formal funding opportunity announcements. 
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